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Authorization Reinstated for Initial 
Transfers to Skilled Nursing Facilities 

Effective March 1, 2022, Molina will require that hospitals obtain a Prior Authorization (PA) 
to transfer patients to a Skilled Nursing Facility (SNF). Molina will provide an authorization 
number upon request following completion of the request and submitted relevant clinical 
information. 

Molina Prior Authorization (PA) Request Forms and additional information can be found at 
our website – molinahealthcare.com. 

Clinical information and Prior Authorization Request Forms should be faxed to the following: 

• Medicaid/Marketplace: 800-594-7404

• Medicare Complete Care (HMO SNP) and MI Health Link (MMP): 844-834-2152

Molina will re-evaluate based on the COVID 19 positivity rates weekly and notify providers 

immediately of any additional changes. 

Thank you for serving Molina members! 
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